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Comments: Hello at the National Forest,

 

Having lived and explored all my life in the Rocky Mountain west I have seen first hand the destruction that

livestock grazing causes to grasslands and riparian habitat. The proposal to expand grazing and thus expand this

destruction is not just wrong but criminal and should not be approved.

 

This land is the property of all Americans and letting a small group of businesses profit from it's destruction is

short sighted and UN-American.  I would not be allowed to exploit public lands for personal profit and the

livestock industry should not be allowed to do it either.

 

Thanks for your consideration of these comments.


